
Wynn Center Indoor Baseball/Softball Usage Info 2017 

 

Oregon Parks and Rec. and the Oregon City Schools are pleased to announce that we have partnered 

together to offer the use of Wynn Center for Indoor Baseball/Softball practices during the winter 

months. 

 

Teams will be able to reserve time beginning December 1, running until weather breaks and outdoor 

practices begin.  These practices will be the same days and times each week so coaches can plan 

practices accordingly.   

 

If your team is interested:  

 1st teams will need to make sure they have team insurance policy with at least $1,000,000 of 

liability insurance listing the City of Oregon and Oregon City School as other insured. ( If you do 

not know what this means ask your insurance agent they will know how to add.) 

 2nd complete the registration form and turn in to the parks and rec. office with a copy of your 

insurance policy.   Please Register by Fri. Nov. 3rd so meeting date can be set and we know how 

many teams are interested! 

 NO FEE FOR USE OF FACILITY FOR 2017-2018.  WE WILL ASSESS IF FEES ARE NEEDED IN FUTURE! 

 4th attend a meeting , date TBD, in November at the Wynn Center to learn how to access 

building, storage and care of equipment, and learn the rules of usage.   

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Team Name:________________________________________    Age Group:______ 

 

Circle One:  Baseball    Softball  

Coach’s Name:______________________________________ 

Coach’s Phone Number:______________________________ 

Coach’s Email:______________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


